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THURSDAY, JAN. 18

Eco Action is working on a
variety of environmental issues
both in the community and on
campus. If you want to find out
more, please come to the next
meeting, 5:30 p.m., rm 310, SUB.

NSPIRG runs a Food Co-op,
connecting students to affordable
organic food. Anyone can become
a member by dropping by the
NSPIRG office to get a food co-op
order form, available today. Next
order is due Jan, 24.

The Engineering Society
meets tonight at 6 p.m. SUBrm 316.

The Arts Society gathers this
evening at 6:30 p.m. in the SUB
Council Chambers.

BGLAD, Bisexuals, Gays, and
Lesbians At Dalhousie, will meet
tonight at 7 p.m. in Room 307 SUB.

Amnesty International meet
inrm 318 SUB at 8 p.m. tonight.

Classes on Jewish Philo-
sophical Thought: Hebrew, A
Bible study. taught by Rabbi
Grafstein on Thursday nights in
rm. 306 SUB will resume Feb. 8.

FRIDAY, JAN. 19

The Department of Psy-
chology presents Dr. David Clark
of the University of New Bruns-
wick in this week's seminar. All
colloguia will take place in rm
42258/63 of the LSC at 3:30 p.m.

This Week’'s Chemistry
Seminar is entitled “Design of

Novel Chiral Dopants for
Ferroelectric Liquid Crystals” and
will be delivered by Prof. Robert
Lemieux of Queen's University in
rm 226 Chem. at 1:30 p.m.
Hankering for Adventure?
Then come to Indiana Jones
movie night in the Biology Lounge
of the LSC, presented by the
Dalhousie Association of Biology
Students. Entrance requirement:
food bank donation! For more in-
formation email giggle@is.dal.ca.
All Dal and King's Students
are invited to join Dal Christian

Fellowship (IVCF) for a night of

prayer, worship, conversation, and
fun. We meet in the SUB at 6:30
p.m. for prayer and 7 p.m. for our
large meeting. For more info call
Yaul: 44 3-7664 or pwomey@is.dal.ca.

The Biology Department
presents Pat Lane in this week's
seminar entitled “Will We Achieve
Sustainability for the 21st Cen-
tury? A Closer Look at the Cuban
Model" at 11:30 a.m. on the fifth
floor lounge of the LSC.

SATURDAY, JAN. 20

The Crow will be playing at
the Oxford theatre for a midnight
showing hosted by the engineer-
ing society.

Do You Believe in Magic? The
Dalhousie Magic Society meets to-
day in rm 310, SUB at 2 p.m.

A Pub Crawl with DABS will
begin at 5 p.m. in the Grawood
with T-shirts at $13. Everyone

anouncements

Don’t tease the tiger,
little girl. He'd just as
soon eat you as spit.
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welcome, sign-up at DABS
office, rm 2113 LSC or e-mail
giggle@is.dal.ca.

SUNDAY, JAN. 21

DSU Council Meeting will be
held in the Council Chambers of
the SUB at 2 p.m. today.

MONDAY, JAN. 22

NSPIRG's Women's Health
Issues working group meets to-
day and every second Monday at
5:30 p.m. Today's meeting held at
the Dalhousie Women's Centre.

TUESDAY, JAN. 23

Dalhousie Leadership Soci-
ety meets tonight at 7 p.m. in SUB
rm 306.

An Anger Management Pro-
gram offered by Counselling
Services will begin today 3:30-
5:00. Four weekly sessions will
include self-assessment, methods
for moderating intense anger, and
appropriate assertiveness. Pre-reg-
istration is required, 494-2081.

D.A.L. Outreach co-ordinates
a Brown Bag Lunch Series. The
theme for this term is “Livelihood
Issues in Development.” The se-
ries runs every Tuesday from
noon to 1 p.m. in the seminar
room of the Lester Pearson Inter-
national Institute, 1321 Edward
St. This week: “Making Choices:
Coastal Fisheries and Sustainable
Communities” with Tony Charles.

WEDNESDAY, JAN. 24

Women'’s Volleyball vs. St. FX
at 7 p.m. Dalplex.

NSPIRG’s Food Issues work-
ing group meets every second
Wednesday at 7 p.m., rm 307 SUB.

Dalhousie Baseball Club
welcomes all interested students
to an information session on Jan.
25 at 7 p.m. in room 224 SUB.
For more info call 423-7881 or
email ctam@moon.sba.dal.ca. As
well, the club is accepting appli-
cations for positions of head
coach and assistant coaches. Send
applications to Shawn Fraser, c/o
Dalplex, Attn:Carmen Tam and
Brian Brennen. For more info con-
tact the above number.

“Gambian Women: A Micro-
cosm of the Concerns of Third
World Women” will be the topic
of the lecture given by Princess
N'Dow Jan. 18 at 4:30 p.m. in the
Multidisciplinary Centre Seminar
Room, 1444 Seymour Street as
part of the African Studies and
International Development Stud-
ies Seminar Series.

Tax Volunteers Needed Rev-
enue Canada is offering orienta-
tion sessions for individuals and
community groups who want to
lend a hand to low-income earn-
ers who need help in completing
straightforward income tax re-
turns. If you have a basic under-
standing of income tax and would
like to help, call 425-8702.

The Maritime Museum of
the Atlantic hosts several inter-
esting events every week. This
week “Maritime Customs, Tradi-
tions and Behaviour” on Jan. 21
2-3 p.m. and “Kayaks and
Baidarka's: Essence of the Simple
Boat” on Tuesday, Jan. 23 at 7:30
p.m. For more info call 424-7490.

Got a Question...? Call the
Inform-AIDS line, toll-free and
anonymous for information and
referrals about safer sex, testing,

symptoms, women & AIDS, and
support. In Halifax Area: 425-
2437, and outside Halifax:; 1-800-
566-2437.

Would You Like to Help a
Newcomer to the Metro Area?
Learn about other cultures and
share your own. The Metropoli-
tan immigrant settlement associa-
tion (MISA) invites you to join its
volunteer programs. People with
teaching skills, second language
knowledge, or just a desire to help
are welcome to contact Mark
Fernando at 423-3607.

Notice of Cancellation
Mount Saint Vincent University
wishes to inform those planning
to attend the lecture by Kathleen
Shannon on Thursday, Jan 18 at
7:30 p.m. that it has been
cancelled.

The Adventures of Priscilla,
Queen of the Desert, starring
Terence Stamp, Hugo Weaving,
Guy Pearce, and Bill Hunter will
be playing at the Oxford Theatre
4 p.m. on Jan. 21, admission $5.
This is a fundraising event in sup-
port of the National Association
of Women and the Law and the
Nova Scotia Association of
Women and the Law.

A Clockwork Orange at the
Oxford, Saturday, Jan. 27 at mid-
night. Admission is $5.00 Pro-
ceeds to Eliza Ritchie Hall.

A Speakeasy Program on
how to talk to groups calmly and
confidently will begin Tuesday,

- ads

classif

Jan. 30 at the Counselling Cen-
tre. This five session program will
be of particular interest to stu-
dents who find that anxiety makes
it difficult for them to give class
presentations or participate in
group discussions. A $20 deposit
is required. Enrollment is limited,
so students are encouraged fo reg-
ister as soon as possible, 494-
2081

Wen-do Women's Self De-
fence Course begins Tuesday,
Jan. 23 in the Dal SUB from 7-
9:30 p.m. To pre-register, bring
$25 and Dal ID to room 222, or
for more info call 422-4240,

Applications are available at
the Student Employment Centre
for the Management Trainee Pro-
gram, Development Officer wit
CIDA, and the Aboriginal Master's
Program. The deadline is Feb. 2
with the exception of the Aborigi-
nal Master's Program, which is
Feb. 16. Summer jobs are posted
daily, visit the Centre at least once
a week. The Student Loan Em-
ployment Program is being offered
once again this year by the NS
Economic Department, applica-
tions are available at the Centre,
deadline Feb. 9.

A Career Decision Making
Program is offered by Counsel-
ling and Psychological Services,
fourth floor of the SUB, which will
teach students how to make con-
fident, effective choices and look
at the student’s interests, personal

To place an ad, or for more info, call Jan at 494-6532.

style, values, skills and informa-
tion seeking strategies. Two pro-
grams will take place, one from
Feb. 6-March 19 every Tuesday
from 1:30-3 p.m., and a second
on Wednesdays from 12-1:30
p.m. (starting Feb. 7). Pre-regis-

tration is required.

Dalhousie School of Occu-
pational Therapy will hold a
career information session
Wednesday, Jan. 31 in the Forrest
Building, Room 213 at 7 p.m. For
further details, call 494-8804.

Get your deluxe Gazette t-shirt now!

only $15, and it makes coffee!




